Route 1
Kimberly,Idaho 83341

Oct, 12,1967

Mr. James Ayres
Arizona State Museum
University of Arizona
Tucson, Arizona

Dear Jim:

Thanks so much for the publication, It is a vary
fine issue and. I am most interssted in the articles on the
fluted points as well as the one on prinmitive mining
methods.

My friend, Norman Herrett, will be in Tucson this week
for the Museum conference and I asksd him to inguirs about the
Nava jo coat and also told him that you would tell him where to
find Vance Haynes, as I had a small package for him.

Francois Bordss has been with me for the past fifteen
days and we had a great time experimenting with stoneworking
techniques. I really enjoyed his visit which was 2ll too
brief and feel that we accomplished a great deal,

dvelyn and I send our best wishes to you and Joyce.

Yours very truly,

Don Z. Crabtree
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